
B O A R D    O F    A L D E R M E N 
 
 

City of Newton 
Massachusetts 

 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 

 
To:  Finance Committee 
 
From:  Paul Coletti, Chairman 
 
Date:  December 10, 2004 
 
Re:  MEETING CANCELLATION 12/13/04 

 
 
Due to the fact that there are very few items that can be scheduled for discussion at this 
time, the December 13th Finance meeting has been CANCELLED.  The next regularly 
scheduled Committee meeting will take place on Monday, January 10, 2005. 
 
Have a very safe and happy holiday season! 
 
 
 
 
Cc:  Full Board 


